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October 30, 2017 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12 Street SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
ATTN: The Office of the Secretary of the Federal 
Communications Commission 
- Ms. Marlene Dortch 
 
RE: WZOP-LP – Studio Address Change 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern; 
  
I, Charles Keiler also known as Ched Keiler and E Three services LLC, and well known 
to the Federal Communications Commission (Commission), has been retained to assist 
in construction by Hollywood Brothers Helping Other Inc., grant holder and applicant of 
WZOP – LP – Hollywood, Florida construction permit BMPL - 20161219AAJ - Facility ID 
194181. At the direction of Commission staff,  the above captioned applicant wishes to 
notify the Commission of a change of address for the studio address of said above 
captioned facility to – 

4485 Sterling Road 

Suite 109 B 

Dania Beach, Florida  33314 

Phone – 954-336-0715 
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Should any questions or objections arise, please feel free to contact me at 954-804-
4860, ckeiler@ethree.us . Thanks again for your attention to this matter.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
Ched Keiler – Certified Professional Broadcast Engineer, CSTE, CSRE, CBNE, FCC-

GROL  
 
Consulting Engineer 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida, USA 
ckeiler@ethree.us 
www.ethree.us 
954-804-4860 
 
Member of – 

Society of Broadcast Engineers – Board of Directors  
National Translator Association – Board of Directors - Vice President 
Association of Federal Communications Consulting Engineers 
Infocomm International - CTS 

 
 
Cc: 
Ben Rogatinsky -  President 
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